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Notice to 
Surveyors 

T3/2018 

Document numbers for ‘lot sync’ plans 

Under the trial of the revised plan examination priority, the application for new titles document number 
must be submitted when lodging a ‘lot sync’ plan via NLR-Plan.  
 
A high plan examination priority can only be issued once a valid application document number has 
been submitted through NLR-Plan. 
 
There is no requirement to provide document numbers for other supporting or follow-up documents. 
such as those registering a restrictive covenant or notification.  
 
 
If the application document has been lodged prior to plan submission 
 
If the application document has been lodged prior to lodging the plan, you can add the document 
number when you lodge your plan. Click the ‘Lot sync’ tick box. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
If the application document number becomes available after plan lodgement 
 
If the application document number becomes available after plan lodgement, it must be provided 
through NLR-Plan ‘Additionals’. The field to add your document number will activate when the ‘Lot 
sync’ box is ticked. 
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We’re here to help 

 
Please contact 9273 7373, select option 5 and ask for Plan Registration support, or send an email to 
planreg@landgate.wa.gov.au if you have any queries about this notice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Murray Dolling 
Principal Consultant (Surveying) 
Inspector of Plans and Surveys 
 
 
26 October 2018 
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